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BUYOUTS BEAT
IPO AFTERMARKET REPORT FOR SELECT BUYOUT-BACKED COMPANIES THAT WENT PUBLIC IN 2017-18

IPO Date Company Name IPO Size 
($Mil)

Post Offer 
Value ($ Mil)*

IPO 
Price

Stock Price as 
of 1/17/2018

Gain/Loss Since 
IPO**(s)

Company 
Ticker

Firm(s) Invested In Company

01/11/2018 Liberty Oilfield Services Inc 215.9 1700.0 17.00 22.32 31.3% LBRT Riverstone Holdings

12/06/2017 Curo Group Holdings Corp 107.3 620.0 14.00 15.91 13.6% CURO Friedman Fleischer & Lowe

11/16/2017 Bluegreen Vacations Corp 104.6 320.0 14.00 18.00 28.6% BXG BBX Capital

11/16/2017 SailPoint Technologies, Inc. 276.0 1000.0 12.00 16.11 34.3% SAIL Thoma Bravo

11/01/2017 Evoqua Water Technologies LLC 575.0 .0 18.00 24.22 34.6% AQUA AEA Investors

11/01/2017 Funko LLC 125.0 245.0 12.00 7.24 -39.7% FNKO ACON Investments

10/25/2017 National Vision Inc 399.7 .0 22.00 41.04 86.5% EYE KKR & Co

10/11/2017 Orthopediatrics Corp 52.0 .0 13.00 18.82 44.8% KIDS Squadron Capital

09/28/2017 PQ Corp 507.5 767.1 17.50 16.60 -5.1% PQG CCMP Capital; INEOS Capital

09/19/2017 Despegar com ar SA 332.0 1800.0 26.00 29.12 12.0% DESP General Atlantic Partners

Median *** 26.2%

Source: Thomson One								      
* The post offer value represents the value of all shares outstanding at the offer date
** Percentage change between the IPO price and the market share close on January 17, 2018
*** 2017-18 buyout-backed IPOs identified								      

SharesPost, which offers 
liquidity to shareholders in pri-
vate companies,  has expanded 
its offerings by launching a non-
recourse loan program, enabling 
shareholders to borrow against 
their stock and access liquidity 
without sacrificing the potential 
upside.

This  kind of financing has 
historically had problems achiev-
ing scale (originating enough 
borrowers and attracting institu-
tional capital). SharesPost, how-
ever, is “unique in the space,” 
and the program is backed by 
a group of eight large financial 
institutions, including hedge 
funds and lenders, CEO and 
Founder Greg Brogger says.

The pre-IPO market for Face-
book stock put SharesPost on the 
map. When the company went 
public, “it was a time to step 
back and look at the business: 
Does it have a future? The main 
driver of revenue just vanished.” 
The SharesPost  team concluded 
that Facebook was only the 
beginning: “The same logic that 

drove [Mark] Zuckerberg and 
the board to keep it private as 
long as they could would appeal 
to others. They just hadn’t got-
ten big enough yet. It was a leap 
of faith that we made when we 
went about building the platform 
that we have today.”

“The idea for SharesPost 
came about really out of the 
financial crisis of 2008 because 
there was a real liquidity crunch 
in the venture market,” Brogger 
said.“We started looking at ways 
maybe to solve that problem.”

Brogger had been introduced 
to tech as a securities lawyer 
at  Wilson Sonsini Goodrich & 
Rosati, but he soon realized he 
was “more interested in the busi-
ness side than the legal side,” he 
recalled.

“It was a great place to have 
started in Silicon Valley,” Brogger 
said of the law firm, “to really 
learn how startups work and how 
they get funded.” He applied that 
experience at a couple of young 
companies “that had good exits,” 
then co-founded an incubator in 
2007 and started kicking around 
different business plans.

The drop in the number of 

IPOs was a topic of intense dis-
cussion, with most observers 
viewing it as a cyclical down-
turn. But Brogger and his team 
saw structural factors at work 
—  regulatory, market,  as well 
as  “founder preference, what 
they wanted to do with their 
companies.”

“If it’s the case that they 
want to stay private longer, then 
they’re going to be getting much 
larger without having access to 
the public marketplaces and 
solutions that they had in the 
past,” Brogger said. It was a 
prediction that would be borne 
out on a grand scale, starting 
with Facebook.

At the time,  “there was no 
technology to match buyers and 
sellers; it was all a web of Sand 
Hill Road connections.” With 
multibillion-dollar market caps, 
“that breaks down. You can’t 
support liquidity for those com-
panies in that way.”
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